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Holiday Hours
Independence Day
Thursday, July 4th
All offices closed 

Labor Day
Monday, September 2nd

All offices closed

Email: memberservice@compassfcu.com

24-hour phone access: 315-349-0123

Text Helpline: 315-596-2520

www.compassfcu.com

Loan SpecialsCompass Credit Union Awards Scholarships
Compass Federal Credit 
Union is proud to  
announce the recipients 
of this year’s Scholarship 
Awards valued at $9,000.

Each year, Compass  
presents two $4,000 
scholarships to high 
school seniors and one 
$1,000 Continuing  
Education Scholarship to a 
student who is currently attending college or a trade school.

This year, Oswego High School seniors Julia May and Dane Richardson 
were selected as $4,000 graduating scholarship recipients.

May is set to attend the University at Buffalo in the fall, where she will 
major in Biomedical Science.  Richardson is looking to attend either Ithaca 
College or Syracuse University to focus on Sports Broadcasting and  
Communications.

The recipient of the Continuing Education Scholarship for 2019 is  
Jacqueline Greer.  Greer is currently enrolled in the Madden School of 
Business at LeMoyne College.  She is pursuing a Bachelor of Science in 
Accounting and a Masters of Science in Information Systems.   
Congratulations to our winners, and thank you to all applicants.  Best of 
luck in your future endeavors!  

Our summer loan specials are 
below!  Contact your local branch 

today for more information.

Bank at School Winners Hit Compass Cash Jackpot

Fitzhugh Park Elementary School winner 
Christian Whalen is pictured above.

Another school year has drawn to a 
close, and with that comes another 
successful conclusion to the Compass 
Federal Credit Union Bank at School  
program.  

Each year, participating students who 
make a deposit into their account are 
entered into a prize drawing.   
Students are then chosen at random 
to win prizes... (Continued on Page 3)

Julia May ( left), Dane Richardson (center) and Jacqueline Greer 
(right) recently joined Compass representatives Michael Pisa and 

Tom O’Toole to receive their Scholarship awards.
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Bank at School Winners Hit 
Compass Cash Vault Jackpot

A Message from the Board

Employee Spotlight - Aislinn Fultz

Compass Credit Union Breaks Ground on Fulton Branch
Compass Federal Credit Union broke ground on its new Fulton 
branch on Tuesday, June 25 at 9 a.m.

The 3,200-square-foot building will be located at 208 N. 2nd Street 
in Fulton, at the corner of Shaw St. and Hubbard St.

The one-level space will include ATM and loan services, two  
drive-thru lanes, a coin machine as well as a conference room  
available to the community.  The branch will be serviced by a full 
staff of knowledgeable and experienced Compass Credit Union team 
members.  

“Our current Fulton location inside the Canalview Mall is not very accessible,” said Compass Federal Credit Union 
Manager, Thomas O’Toole.  “We have no ATM, no drive-thru and in fact you have to park your car and walk down 
an alleyway to get to the branch.  We determined the best way to improve services was to build a brand new, 
full-service branch, right near Davis-Standard.”

The branch is expected to be completed by the end of the year.

Follow Compass Federal Credit Union on social media at www.facebook.com/CompassFCU for updates!

Dear Compass Members,

At Compass Federal Credit Union, we 
value community outreach.  This  
edition of the Quarterly Newsletter  
describes in detail our many efforts to 
be part of the Oswego County  
community.

We first want to thank all those who 
attended the groundbreaking ceremony for our new Fulton 
branch.  The Compass team is eager to introduce this new 
branch, which will strengthen our member services.

We would also like to thank everyone who attended our 53rd 
Annual Meeting at the Oswego Elks Lodge.  It was another 
fantastic night, and we appreciate everyone’s support.  

Our Scholarship Awards once again contributed $9,000 in 
tuition to three deserving students, while our Bank at School 
program concluded with another group of students earning 
prizes in our Compass Cash Vault.

Please keep in mind that our Summer Loan Specials are in full 
swing.  These specials are described on page one and can be 
found in greater detail at www.compassfcu.com.

We hope to see you all at the Annual Picnic on Friday, August 
2, at our George St. location.  It will be a fun day with great 
food, games, prizes and more!

Happy Summer! 
Michael Pisa, Board President

(Contnued from Page 1)... including the grand prize of one minute inside 
the Compass Cash Vault.  During that minute, students have the  
opportunity to grab as much as $200 in cash, as it swirls around them in 
the vault.

This year’s grand prize winners are: Raymond Caron (Oswego High 
School), Huck Fitzgerald (Oswego High School), Elly Maniccia  
(Oswego High School, pictured at right), Nate Gazda (Oswego High 
School), Ethan Leavens (Minetto), Madison Leszczynski (Trinity), 
Christian Whalen (Fitzhugh), Sean Metcalf (Oswego Middle School), 
Dawson Hawksby (Kingsford), Nathan Wallace (Leighton) and Jaxson 
O’Leary (Riley).

Congratulations to all of these students on hitting the jackpot! 

Bank@School Volunteers Needed!
Volunteers assist students with deposits at various schools in Oswego. 

If interested, contact:
Margie Sincavage

msincavage@compassfcu.com
Dan Kapuscinski

dkapuscinski@compassfcu.com

315.342.5300

Next time you stop by Compass  
Federal Credit Union, be sure to say 
hello to Member Service  
Representative, Aislinn Fultz.   
Originally from the city of Oswego, 
Aislinn has spent the last few years  
living in Rochester, where she  
received Associate Degrees in Science 
and General Studies from Monroe 
Community College.   In her time away 
from work, Aislinn enjoys hiking and being outside with family 
and friends.  In the future, Aislinn has plans to further her  
education, with a focus still to be determined.  Compass is 
thrilled to have Aislinn as a member of our valued team!



Equal Housing Lender National Credit Union Administration
A U.S. Government Agency

Your savings are federally
insured to $250,000.
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Main Office: 
131 George St., Oswego
Phone: 315-342-5300
Hours: 
Mon. - Wed. 9 am to 4 pm
Thurs. & Fri. 9 am to 5 pm
Sat. 9 am to noon 

Fulton: 
23 Canalview Mall, Fulton
Phone: 315-593-8443 
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Oswego Hospital: 
110 W. 6th St., Oswego 
Phone: 315-349-5562 
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
(Closed daily for lunch 12:30 to 1 p.m.) 
Open 9 a.m. on paydays 

Hillside Plaza: 
7 Fourth Ave., Oswego
Phone: 315-207-0390
Hours:Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Novelis: 
P.O. Box 5160
Phone: 315-349-0116 
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
(Closed daily for lunch 12:45 to 1:15 pm) 
Sat. & Sun. Closed

SUNY Campus: 
150B Marano Campus Center, 
Oswego
Phone: 315-312-2191
Hours: 
Mon., Wed., Fri. 11:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Davis-Standard: 
46 N. 1st St., Fulton
Phone: 315-593-0225 
Hours: 
Thurs. & Fri. 9:15 am to 10:15 am 

Email: 
memberservice@compassfcu.com

24-hour phone access: 
315-349-0123

Visit our website: www.compassfcu.com

Compass Locations and Hours of Operation

SOLD IN PAIRS
Compass Price

2 for $51.00

Gate Price
2 for $101.98

Compass Price
$27.50

Gate Price
$35.65

Compass Price
$30.00

Gate Price
$35.69

Theme Park 
Discounts

2019 Annual Picnic
Friday, August 2nd • 3:00 - 6:00pm

Join us for our annual member appreciation  
barbecue on the lawn outside of  

our main branch at 131 George Street, OswegoGr
eat

 Fo
od 

• F
un 

Games • 
Live M

usic • Prizes • Free Gift • Bounce House & More!


